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4-H on Parade 
 
Hey 4-H members! Since the end of May is now upon us, school is winding to a close, and 
summer is nearly here, now is the time to start filling up your weekends with as many fun-
packed events as possible. What better way to start than this upcoming weekend! 
 
You should think about attending Calgary’s regional show, 4-H on Parade! This event, 
which is the largest of its kind in Canada, is FREE for the public to attend. It’s being held 
at the Calgary Stampede Grounds in Calgary, and features some of the biggest and furriest 
projects, as well as some of the most talented 4-H members in the region. 
 
Friday, you can expect to see the Beef female show and the sheep and dairy trimming 
running concurrently all afternoon, with multi-judging rounding out the evening. 
 
Saturday will feature a Heavy Horse Decorating class, the sheep, English horse and dairy 
shows, lifeskills displays and demonstrations, as well as rabbit showmanship and agility, 
and to finish off the day, a lip sync competition. 
 
Sunday will be the Western horseshow, beef-team grooming, a sport dogs’ demonstration, 
and the sales of the sheep and steers, with the event coming to a close following the action 
of the STARS Charity Steer. 
 
It’s going to be a busy, crazy, fun-filled three days, and what better way to help this week 
speed by than to have something FREE to look forward to at the end of it! Come on out 
and support your fellow 4-H members!  
 
Access the 4-H on Parade Schedule here

http://www.stampedeagriculture.com/events/352-4-h-on-parade.html#schedule

